
 

 

April 3, 2020 
 

City of Lee’s Summit 
Development Services 
Attn: Sue Pyles 
220 SE Green Street 
Lee’s Summit, MO 64063 
 

RE: PL2019395 - Summit View Farms 4th Plat, Water Main Plans 
Lamp Rynearson Job No. 0318050.02 
Responses to City Comments 

 
Dear Ms. Pyles: 
 
Enclosed are revised drawings for the above referenced project.  The resubmittal addresses the City 
comments that were received on April 2, 2020 from the March 26, 2020 resubmittal.   
 
The following written responses are provided to indicate the actions to address the City comments.  City 
comments are indicated in italics with Lamp Rynearson responses in bold.    
 
Engineering Review - Corrections 
 

1. The bend at Line 3 Sta. 1+62.69 is shown as 45 deg in Plan view and 11.25 deg in Profile view.  Please 
reconcile.  The 11.25 deg callout appears correct.   

The plan view label has been corrected to 11.25 degrees. 

2. Please revise the tee callout at Line 4 Sta. 0+00 to 8” x 8” in the Profile view. 

The tee callout has been corrected in the profile view. 

3. Lines 3-5 all show 8”x6” reducers.  Please revise the quantity to 3 in the estimate. 

The quantity of reducers has been updated in the estimate. 

 
We hope that we have adequately addressed each one of the review comments.  Please contact me at 
dan.mcghee@lamprynearson.com or (816) 361-0440 should you have any questions regarding this 
submittal.  

Sincerely, 

LAMP RYEARSON 

 
Dan McGhee, P.E. 
Senior Project Manager 
 
\L:\Engineering\0318050 SVFDG Summit View Farms 3rd Plat\TRANSMITTALS\OUTGOING\City\Summit View Farms 4th 
Plat\2020 04 03 SVF4 Water Response Letter.docx 

 

Cc: Bill Kenney, Summit View Farms Development Group, LLC 
 Enclosure 
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